
Legal Notice 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
for Brook Forest Water District 

Evergreen, Colorado 
 

Date:  Thursday, November 17, 2016 
Time:  7:00 p.m. 
Location: Buffalo Park Church of the 
Hills,  
  28628 Buffalo Park Road 
  Evergreen, Colorado 80439 
 
Topic:  Water Line Replacement Project 

 
A public hearing will be conducted for informing 
citizens and soliciting public input, written or oral, 
regarding the Brook Forest Water District Water 
Line Replacement Project and Project Assessment 
Needs Form (PNA).  The PNA is a report detailing 
the project needs consisting of replacing 4” water 
lines with 6” lines, in addition to upgrading the 
District water tanks to ensure that they comply 
with State regulations.  This report is being 
submitted to the Colorado Department of Public 
Health and Environment (CDPHE) to qualify 
Brook Forest Water District for a State Revolving 
Fund Loan. 

 
Copies of the Project Needs Assessment Form are 
available for public review prior to the Public 
Hearing, via email or mail.  Please contact our 
District Administrator, the point of contact for the 
Brook Forest Water District, Nickie Holder at 800-
544-9903 or by email at 
brookforestwaterdistrict@gmail.com. 

 
Brook Forest Water District 
Nickie Holder 
District Administrator 
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